
 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Secretary of State: Early Voting Grant 2025 
New Haven Office of the Registrars of Voters 

September 23rd, 2025 

Funding request: $43,365.27 for one year 

 

 

The New Haven Office of the Registrar of Voters seeks funding from the State of 

Connecticut Secretary of State Office, pursuant to Public Act 24-81, to assist with 

covering the costs related to implementing and conducting early voting.  

 

Funds will be used to: 

 Support the implementation of early voting in New Haven for the 2025 election. 

 Support the conducting of early voting for the 2025 election. 

 

Funds must be fully expended by December 31, 2025, with a final report due to the 

Secretary of State office by January 31, 2026. 


